Wharton Soccer Club Meeting

January 8th, 2013

Councilwoman Sandy Hayes – Liaison for Borough

Brian Finn – President

Tara Demeo – Vice President

Ed Hasting – Past Treasurer

Justine Cutchis – Current Treasurer

Marty Nagy – Player Agent

Robin Ghebreal – Acting Secretary
Meeting began at 8:07 pm

Ed Hasting went over the 2012 budget report.  We have a year-end balance of $1,124.09.  No checks from sponsors have been cashed yet due to the Tax ID # not being available to us.  The check for the Tax ID has been cashed but the ID # is still in process.  There is an outstanding check from the Republican Club, which will be added to the year-end total.  

There will be no sponsors for our Spring Soccer Season.  We will reach out to them again in the fall of 2013.

Justine Cutchis and Brian Finn will go to open the Wharton Soccer Club’s new bank account at Picatinny Federal Credit Union in Rockaway.

Dates to remember:

Spring 2013 registrations – Jan. 12th& 19th and Feb. 9th & 16th.

We are looking for volunteers to help with registrations at the shed for all of these dates.

A flyer will go home with the students in school once in January and again in February.

Travel Soccer Can Shake (and Brian’s birthday)  - Jan. 26th at Wharton Shop-Rite.

 February 16th the Club will have the framework (number of players and names) of the teams that will play in the spring.

First week in April will start our Spring Season.

Shed Responsibilities -   Shed duty should be mandatory for team parents.  Both the upper (and if we use lower fields) and lower shed is visible to the games.  The parents can still watch their child.  Shed assignments need only be a half of the game.

Money will be counted before the shed opens.  A start up amount will be put back in the drawer at the end of the day and all other monies (profit) will go to Justine Cutchis for deposit.

Marci Finn will take care of shopping and the inventory of the shed(s).

Use of the Lower Field -   Marty Nagy and Brian Finn will measure the lower fields and see if we can get a full size and a small-sided field to fit.  We can then rotate the use of the upper and lower fields to preserve them.  This would make scheduling the fields easier and the use of both sheds.

Meeting ended at 9:07 pm

